
From: Alexis Smyser - De Leon <alexis@the26thward.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 4:58:18 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Attendance of Event - The Illinois Environmental Council's Annual Environmental Leadership 
Dinner  
  

 
Hi Steve,  
 
I can confirm I attended the Illinois Environmental Council's annual Environmental Leadership dinner on 
September 29th, 2023 in my official capacity at the host's invitation.  
 
Thank you! 
Alexis On On On 
 

 

  [Warning: External email]  
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